
Good News Reflection: Are you dissatisfied with anyone? 

The readings for this Sunday make me thirsty and hungry! Can we go out to dinner after Mass? 

As we say in the responsorial Psalm, "The hand of the Lord feeds us; he answers all our needs." Yet, despite 

knowing this, we think we never have enough. We are not content with what we have. 

Even when things go well, we're not fully satisfied. We want more. Especially in relationships. We feeling like 

we're starving for more affection. We crave more attention. Our guts grumble over not getting enough concern and 

support and approval from those who should give it to us. 

Every person in our lives has been called by God to be a provider of his love and concern for us. But no one loves 

us fully and perfectly, and some totally reject this calling. If because of this we live in a state of frustration and 

anger or cynicism or self-protective isolationism, we're always hungry. 

When we choose instead to forgive the imperfect people and turn to Jesus, he miraculously multiplies a little into a 

lot. By keeping our eyes on Jesus rather than on those who fail to love us fully, his love for us fills our hearts to 

overflowing. 

Feeling dissatisfied is a sign that Jesus is trying to get our attention; there's something he wants to give us that we're 

not yet open to receive. Our problem is: How is Jesus going to give us what we need if we can't see him and feel 

touched by him? 

To feel satisfied by an invisible God, we have to stay closely connected to him in prayer and in the Christian 

community that he's given us. We have to pay attention to what he's doing and through whom he's chosen to do it. 

That means getting more involved and expecting the unexpected! 

Questions for Personal Reflection: What are you hungry for? Who's not giving you enough of what you need? How 

can you find other ways of receiving this, with the help of God? 

To view or subscribe to daily Good News Reflections, visit www.gnm.org © 2020 Terry Modica, Catholic Digital Resources, www.catholicdr.com. Printed by 

permission. 

    
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
August 1 & 2, 2020 
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Weekly Donations; For those who are not yet 

attending masses, are not on pre-authorized payments 

and have been asking, donations can either be mailed to 

the office: St Vincent de Paul 314 3rd St. NE, Weyburn, 

SK S4H 0W7 or dropped off at the church office. 

 

Prayer for the Spiritual Act of Communion for 

those shut in at home and unable to receive 

communion; 

My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the Most 

Holy Sacrament. I love you above all things and I desire 

to receive you in my soul. Since I cannot receive you 

sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I 

embrace you as if you were already there and unite 

myself wholly to you. Never permit    me to be 

separated from you. Amen. 

 

We would like to remind you the 

dispensation from attending the 

Sunday Eucharist is still in effect by 

our Archbishop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for your Patience; The seating plan we have 

implemented at this time is following the 

government’s guidelines for Covid 19 so we can 

follow the guidelines for both social distancing and 

sanitizing before being occupied again. Of course 

individual couples and families are allowed to sit 

together. The problem is we are directed to arrange up 

to 5 groups of 30 people with 5 meters between each 

group.   Our main objective is to keep everyone safe 

since our prayers have been answered and we are 

allowed to gather and receive the Eucharist again.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we 

try to keep up to the ever changing rules and please 

thank our volunteers for helping us get through these 

trying times. 

 

Theology of Stewardship;  
All that we have and all that we are gifts from God- 

our time, our talent and skills, our resources and 

possessions, and especially the gift of life itself. 

God gave us these gifts unconditionally out of love. 

God did not intend, however, that we be the 

OWNERS of these gifts, using them for ourselves or 

hoarding them or ignoring them by hiding them away 

("under a bushel basket"). 

God's purpose was that we would be good stewards, 

managers, or caretakers of these gifts by using them 

generously and wisely for building the Kingdom of 

God. 

God’s very purpose of our lives is to use our unique 

set of gifts for loving and serving him and our 

neighbor. 

God desires that we FREELY choose to use our gifts 

this way and that our motives be love, gratitude, and 

justice, as opposed to guilt and fear--obligation or 

duty. 

God promised many blessings for those who share 

generously and gratefully their gifts as He asked. 

These blessings may include happiness and peace and 

a sense of justice, but most certainly eternal life and 

God's care and protection. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 

Mon. Aug. 

03 

No Mass or Lay 

service 

 

Tues. Aug. 

04 

7 PM Mass Anthony Matthews + 

Wed. Aug. 

05 

9 AM Mass Darryl Bauche + 

Thurs Aug. 

06 

9 AM Mass  Joe Ortman 

Fri. Aug. 

07 

12:10 PM Mass 

 

Travis Bender + 

Sat. Aug. 

08 

5 PM  @ SVDP 

 

7 PM  @ St. Mary’s 

Wennie & Lourdes 

Relucio  

Joan & Leo Leydon + 

 Sun. Aug. 

09 

9 AM SVDP 

11 AM SVDP 

Doris Van de Sype + 

Mark Crooks + 

                        

                  Readings for August 8 & 9 

                      19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                1 Kings19.9, 11-13 

                   Romans 9.1-5 

                   Matthew 14.22-33 

 Congratulations to all of the Graduates of 2020!   
Remember that no matter where life take you next, 

you have the tools you need to succeed and the 

prayers of your church family will follow! 

Go in the grace of God! 

Congratulations and prayers to 

 Ron and Gloria Miller, who celebrated their 56th 

Wedding Anniversary in July, 2020. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Shawls Do you know of someone 

who would be comforted by a prayer shawl?  

Please submit their name to the parish office. 

If you would like to knit a prayer shawl we 

have a large supply of wool as well as 

patterns for the shawls: please stop by the 

office to pick up supplies. 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: 

August 2, 2020 - 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Jesus said to them, ‘There is no need for them to go 

away; give them some food yourselves’.” (Matthew 

14:16) 

This is what Jesus said right before he fed the five 

thousand men. How often do we really place our trust 

in Jesus when the situation looks grim? With Jesus, no 

gift is too small or insignificant when offered with 

love. But, we have to do our part. We should trust that 

Jesus will provide all that we need. We need to believe 

that Jesus has a better plan in store for us. 

 

Calling Teens and University students 

Are you looking to meet some new people, look at some 

of life’s big questions and have a few laughs along the 

way? Please join us for “Alpha” Online. There will be 

a few opportunities for us to potentially gather in person 

as a group, but the majority of the gatherings will 

happen online. We promise it will be an hour WELL 

SPENT each week! So join us Wednesday evenings at 

6:30PM, starting on July 8th. No need to register. Just 

join us on ZOOM at 

https://zoom.us/j/643587934  

If you have any questions contact Michelle at 

mbraden@archregina.sk.ca 

 

Questions for Community Faith Sharing: 

Describe a time when God met your needs in an 

unexpected way. Who did you expect to get it from, and 

how did it happen that you received it another way? Did 

you receive more -- or less -- than what you had 

wanted? Was it satisfying? 

 

 

 

Recovering Together: Collection for Development 

and Peace – Caritas Canada; 

The COVID-19 pandemic is affecting us all in 

multiple ways. As we begin to recover here in Canada, 

those in the Global South are experiencing the worst 

of its impacts. The most vulnerable of our human 

family are increasingly at risk of poverty, hunger, 

conflict and human rights violations. 

On August 29-30th, parishes are invited to hold a 

special collection for 

Development and Peace – Caritas Canada  

If you are able, you can give in the following ways: 

• Online at www.devp.org 

• By phone at 1 888 234-8533 

• By sending a cheque made out to Development and 

Peace to 1425 René Lévesque W., 3rd Floor, 

Montreal, QC, H3G 1T7 

Thank you for support and solidarity! 

 

Weyburn Fair Parish Food Booth: 

K of C Weyburn Council will be doing 

the following work on the Booth: 

Lighting in the storage shed: Interior 

light to be wired.  

Shelving in the East side counters to be stripped of old 

linoleum floor lining and painted; 

Shingles on the Booth: Replaced; 

Shingles on the Storage Shed: Replaced; 

Siding on the Storage Shed: Re-painted, or metal-sided. 

All Brs. and other interested Parishioners available and 

willing to assist with this work are asked to contact: 

Br. Ray Ball: 306-861-2047 or ball.family@sasktel 

                  

 

 

We are in need of new Hospitality                                   

ministers for Saturday, 5 PM masses.  Please 

contact the office if you have time to share the gifts 

God gave you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Stewardship & Talent  -  August 1 & 2, 2020 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Glenda Zackrisson 

Lloyd Zyla 

Claire Kuhn 

Lynn Colquohoun 

Marilyn Schuck 

Acolytes    

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

   

Children’s Liturgy    

Power Point Fingler Family Vacant Austin Leblanc 

Hospitality Bernice Driscoll 

Vacant 

Vacant 

Vacant 

Lorne & Collette Horack 

Willie & Adelle Nimegeers 

Dick Michel 

Jean Janoski 

Norm Mondor 

Al Pitre Joe Glab 

Sheldon Leblanc 

Roberto Roman 

Counters     Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darren Woodard 

Stewardship of Time & Talent  - August 8 & 9, 2020 

  SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Wendy Sidloski 

Ingri Roman 

Stafford Nimegeers 

Cecile Sellinger 

Doris Aasen 

Glenda Shupe 

Acolytes    

Eucharistic 

Miniosters 

   

Children’s Liturgy    

Power Point Roberto Roman James Richards Jacob Leblanc 

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Ron & Josie Klein 

Jim Parsons 

Judy & Mel VanBetuw 

Gordon Rutten 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 

Counters  Don Kraft, Bev Tourand, Denny & Nar Pinon 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Council Members: Marga Cugnet (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer,  

Vic Messer, Jim Wanner, Val Wing, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Executive Meeting – 2nd Mon. of month     General Meeting – 3rd Mon. of month 
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